
REPORT TO THE HOUSE

Thursday, November 28, 1957.

The Standing Committee on Railways, Canals and Telegraph Lines has 
the honour to present the following as its

THIRD REPORT
Your Committee has considered the following Bill and has agreed to report 

it without amendment:
Bill No. 27 (Letter C of the Senate), intituled: “An Act respecting The 

Bell Telphone Company of Canada”.

A copy of the Committee’s Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence in respect 
of the said Bill is appended hereto.

Respectfully submitted,

G. K. FRASER, 
Chairman
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